
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
January 6, 2024 
 
To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Sub:  Clarification for Financial Results – HIL  
Ref:   a. Announcement sequence number: 106079624 

b. Email dated December 17, 2024 
c. Our response dated December 10, 2024  
d. Our response dated December 23, 2024 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the aforementioned subject and our previous correspondence, we kindly 
request you to enable the functionality on the NEAPS portal that would allow us to upload 
the revised XBRL file for the submission of unaudited standalone financial results for the 
quarter and six months ended September 30, 2024. This revision would exclude the segment 
results, ensuring alignment with the PDF version of the results that was submitted earlier. 
 
In this regard, we further inform that the revised XBRL has been already submitted on the BSE 
Listing Centre in response to their query on the same subject.  
 
Request your cooperation in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely 
For HIL Limited 
 
 
 
Nidhi Bisaria 
Company Secretary 

https://newlistingcorp/announcement/getAnncementDetailsExchFormANN?ann_seq=106079624&status=Disseminated&lockedVarification=started&actionType=viewExForm&reportType=pending
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